
Subject: Great Plains Audio Club meeting
Posted by Wayne Parham on Mon, 05 Apr 2004 20:17:14 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I went to Jim Denton's house Saturday for a Great Plains Audio Club meeting and had a great
time.Are you getting any response from folks in Wisconsin yet?  You know, for years and years, it
seemed like no one in Tulsa was into this kind of stuff.  There were lots of folks here that wanted
status symbol sound systems, but I didn't know many people that were really interested in sound
quality.  I guess that statement might sound arrogant, but I think it's true.  But then, in the last
year, seems like things have come together here.  So keep plugging away on the forums.  You'll
eventually find those with interest in Wisconsin.Anyway, here are some photos of the last meeting
of the Great Plains club:
 April Great Plains Audio Club meeting 
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